
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE  
 
South West Gulf Ward By- Election declared 
27 March 2015 

 
The Northern Territory Electoral Commission today declared Daniel Mulholland as duly 
elected as the Councillor representing the South West Gulf Ward of the Roper Gulf 
Regional Council following an election held on the 19 March 2015. 
 
Councillor Elect Mulholland will be sworn in at the Coming ordinary meeting of Council at 
Barunga on the 30 April. 
  
Mayor Tony Jack congratulated Councillor Elect Mulholland on behalf of the Council and 
thanked both candidates for nominating. 
“Having candidates willing to stand for election to represent their communities is the basis 
of strong local representation.  
 
I look forward to working with Councillor Elect Mulholland to promote and strengthen our 
vibrant community” he said. 
 
For further details please direct your enquiries to  
Michael Berto CEO 
Roper Gulf Regional Council 
08 8972 9000 
END. 

 


